Email #8

Send out week of 11/26
Dear (advisee name): 

I hope all is going well and that you had a great Thanksgiving break! (Insert a personalized question based on your previous interactions with this advisee.) Now that we have returned to campus, you are almost at the finish line!

I know you’ve received many emails from me by now stressing the amount of academic resources and support you have here at Penn, but please be aware of them especially going into finals season. Finals can be a very stressful time, so you are not alone if you feel overwhelmed. However, know that I am always here for you, and please make sure to be eating and sleeping well, as your health (both physical and mental) is so important especially during this time. Also, be sure to check out this list of places you can go for extra help: https://www.college.upenn.edu/finals-support 
I know this is a busy time of year, but I’d really love to hear what you’ve been up to this semester and how you are doing. If you would like to, we should definitely find a time to have lunch, dinner, or coffee. 

Enjoy your last week of classes and know I’m always here!! 

Your peer advisor,

(Your name)
